Daily Announcements
November 8, 2019
 
Gym Attire: This is for EVERY student at HMS: Please start dressing warmly for gym class! Bring your coats, sweatshirts, sweatpants, hats, gloves to class. We will be going outside!
Ice Cream Club: All 6th-grade members of the super exclusive and super awesome Ice Cream Club: Do not forget, today (Friday) is our November meeting day. Meet you in the courtyard at 2:45 and get ready to try a new flavor!
Theater Tech Crew: Lights! Sound! Stage Crew! Attention all 6th, 7th, and 8th-grade students! If you are interested in being part of this year's musicals but do NOT want to perform on stage, then come to the first Tech Crew meeting of the year. Learn all about what the tech crew has to offer! The meeting will be today (Friday) right after school in room 284. Any questions please contact Mrs. Koltsaklis.
Cross Country: All cross country uniforms need to be returned to Mrs. Young in room 202 today (Friday).
Volleyball: The volleyball team's end of season pizza party will be held on Tuesday in room 156. Please be sure to bring your washed uniforms that day. Please see the coaches for any questions
Counseling Groups: A reminder that you should have received an email from your grade level counselor about counseling groups starting this month! Make sure you sign up for a specific group you are interested in by following the given link in the email. Ask your grade level counselor for more details!
Book Fair: The HMS Book Fair is ALL NEXT WEEK! It opens at 7:40 and closes at 3 pm. There are also special night hours on Wednesday from 6-8! Stop by any time to pick out a book to take home and enjoy! If you run out of money, just request the title and we'll make sure the library buys the book you're craving. It's a whole week of book-buying madness at HMS. Come join in on the fun!
7th Grade Girls' Basketball: Tryouts for 7th Grade Girls' Basketball will begin on Monday, November 18th-20th at 3 PM in Gym D. Please remember to return the required paperwork to Mrs. Lawless BEFORE the 18th. You will not be permitted to tryout if your forms are not returned. Please see Ms. Hostler if you have any questions.
H-Pride: The H-PRIDE incentive of the week is the opportunity to create your own scrunchie with Mrs. Kwoczak. The activity will take place after school on Tuesday, November 12th. If you would like to redeem this incentive, please write your full name and homeroom teacher’s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Then place the card in your grade level bin located in the library.
Found: We had a new lock turned in yesterday and still have a lot of house keys. Stop in the tech office for small items and don't forget to stop by the general lost and found near the elevator on the 2nd floor to look for other lost items before it is cleared out.
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